
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 10, 2021 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Karen Barber, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM:  David Sigurnjak, Director 
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
West Navarre Intermediate 
Cub Scout Pack 106 – Meetings (9/10/21-3/10/22) 
 

GULF BREEZE OFFICE          
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway 

       Gulf Breeze, FL  32561   
Phone (850) 934-4095                 

Fax (850) 934-4097 

MILTON OFFICE 
6658 Park Avenue 
Milton, FL  32570    
Phone (850) 983-5650 
Fax (850) 983-5655 

David Sigurnjak, Director 


